
 

 
June 29, 2010 

 

Dr. James A. Miller 
1397 North Monroe Street 
Monroe, MI 48161 
 

  RE: Our Client: Elizabeth Hughes  
   Birth Date: 04/13/1983 
   Soc Sec No.: xxx-xx-6876 
   Our File No.: 212384 
   Incident Date: 06/08/2008 
   AAA Claim #:  CN024599 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please be advised that our office has been retained by Elizabeth Hughes in regards to 
an accident occurring on the above-indicated date.  As a result of the injuries she 
received in the accident, it is understood that she called upon you for professional 
services and we believe you may have an outstanding bill that has not paid by her No-
Fault insurer, AAA. 
 
We have started a No-Fault lawsuit against AAA for all outstanding benefits. If your 
office has an outstanding balance for Ms. Hughes related to the accident June 8, 
2008, kindly send a copy of your itemized bill and we will attempt to recover it in 
our lawsuit.   
 
This letter will stand as formal notice to your office of pending litigation between the 
named patients and their No-Fault insurance company.  Please be advised you have a 
right to obtain independent counsel and intervene in this lawsuit or pursue an 
independent cause of action against the No-Fault insurer.  If you choose not to do so, 
please be advised we will have an attorney lien on any amounts recovered; as such, any 
medical balances will be reduced by 1/3rd and considered paid in full upon settlement of 
the pending litigation and release of payment to your office.   
 
 

Very truly yours, 
 

Brandon M. Hewitt, Esq. 
 


